Morning Announcements

Thursday, February 25, 2016
1. Permission slips are available in the office for the Romeo and Juliet trip on March 16th.  Please stop in and pick one up if you are interested in attending this trip.  $7.00 payment can be made to Lori in the office by Monday, February 29th.
2. The Spring Drivers Ed class begins on Monday, February 29th, at 7:00 a.m. in Mr. Wudi’s room.  As a reminder, if school is cancelled for any reason, Drivers Ed classes are also cancelled on that day.
3. Reminder to Girls Basketball players:  Please turn in your fundraiser money to Mr. Wudi as soon as possible.
4. ATTENTION SENIORS:  There is a new scholarship application available in the office, the Rib Lake Public Library Scholarship.  Please stop in the office and pick up an application if interested.
5. Sierra Mannel and Rachel Filipiak are scheduled to work in the concession stand at tonight’s boys basketball game against Wausau Newman.  Please be here at 5:30.
6. Seniors: just a reminder that there will be a FAFSA completion night on Monday, Feb. 29th from 6:00-8:00 pm.
7. Track athletes should start to pick up their warm ups on Monday.  Juniors and Seniors should pick up their warm ups from Coach Weiss on Monday, followed by freshmen and sophomores on Tuesday.  Track athletes should check their email for important information about the upcoming season.
8. Happy Birthday to Kyle Matyka on Saturday!
LUNCH
Burrito

Refried Beans

Winter Blend

Peaches

Pears

Dinner Roll

The Garden Spot
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